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Hello   
 
My name is Jon Pitman. I am Education Officer at Dragon Hall, Norwich. I just want to let you know 
that Dragon Hall is re-opening with a new education programme at Easter 2006.  
 
Dragon Hall is the perfect destination for a school visit. It is the ideal complement to Tudor and Local 
Study units at Key stage 2. 
 
Our centre-piece is a late medieval trading hall with superb crown post roof. However, our site has 
been settled for more than 1000 years. Dragon Hall contains features which stretch from Saxon huts 
to Victorian slums. Visitors to Dragon Hall experience a series of exciting and unfamiliar spaces: 
timber Great Hall, brick undercroft and modern glass gallery  
 
Dragon Hall has undergone a major re-development which has greatly improved our provision for 
schools.  
 

• Improved accessibility to Great Hall and timber arcades 
• Education room 
• Dedicated schools area in Great Hall 
• Full-time education officer 

 
Our educational programme provides a unique hands-on experience which develops skills of 
observation and enquiry. We offer a range of educator-led sessions suitable for Tudor and Local 
Study units. 
 

• Guided tours of Dragon Hall 
• Medieval building challenge 
• Object handling sessions 
• Historic walks of King Street  

 
Tailor your visit to your own educational needs! Dragon Hall's education programme is 
continually developing. We will be introducing Foundation, KS1 and KS3 sessions in the near future. 
In the meantime we would be delighted to work with you to develop bespoke sessions. 
  
Yours truly, 
Jon Pitman 
 
For further details please contact: 
 
Jon Pitman 
email: jon.pitman@dragonhall.org
tel: (01603) 677623 
 
Dragon Hall 
115-123 King Street 
Norwich 
NR1 1QE 
 
We want to make sure that we are contacting the right person. We would love to hear from the 
person who is in charge of visits so we could contact you directly.   
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